
Printing: 
Your printer might not print the 
same way our printers do, so 
make sure to try a couple of 
test prints. If things aren’t 
aligning quite right, experiment 
with the Scale to Fit Paper 
setting. It’s located in the Print 
dialog – just click Full Page 
Slides to get to it. 

And did you notice we made 
fold marks for you? They are 
really light, but if you don’t like 
them showing on your 
brochure, click View, Slide 
Master, and delete them 
before you print. 

Customizing the 
Content: 
The placeholders in this 
brochure are formatted for 
you. If you want to add or 
remove bullet points from text, 
just click the Bullets button on 
the Home tab. 

If you need more placeholders 
for titles, subtitles or body text, 
just make a copy of what you 
need and drag it into place. 
PowerPoint’s Smart Guides will 
help you align it with everything 
else. 

Want to use your own pictures 
instead of ours? No problem! 
Just click a picture, press the 
Delete key, then click the icon 
to add your picture. 

If you replace a photo with your 
own and it’s not a flawless fit 
for the space, you can crop it to 
fit in almost no time. Just select 
the picture and then, on the 
Picture tools Format tab, in the 
Size group, click Crop. 
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You may hear your 
child talking about 
“Good to be Green.”  
 
This is a Behaviour 
Management Scheme which 
encourages positive 
behaviour in and around 
our school. Yellow and red 
cards may be given for 
negative behaviour and 
green and silver “privilege 
cards” are awarded for 
positive behaviour.  

Reminders: 

• Please arrive at 
school for 8.45 am 
and collect at 3:15 
pm. It is essential 
that you are prompt 
in the morning and in 
the afternoon.  

• Please name ALL 
clothing.  

• Your child has a 
designated “Key 
Worker” in Reception. 
This is the member 
of staff you would 
approach if you have 
any queries 
concerning your 
child’s progress. 

• Tuesday – homework 
to be handed into 
school for house 
points  

• Thursday – homework 
handed out to 
children 

• Reading books will be 
read weekly and 
changed when 
necessary for your 
child's reading 
development.  
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Summer Term 

Overall Topic:  

The wild 

 

Literacy Focus: 

The Gruffalo 

The wild / The Gruffalo  

Dear Parent/ Carer,  

Hope you had a wonderful 
break! In Reception we are 
looking forward to busy and 
exciting Summer term! 

If you have not yet returned 
your child's reading folder 
please do so we can issue all 
children with a new phonics 
book which they can read to 
you!  

 

This term our topic will be ‘The 
Wild’ with our book focus being 
‘The Gruffalo’ 

 

Thankyou  

Early Years Team 

• Paint a Gruffalo  

• Make a clay / 
playdough Gruffalo  

• Paint woodland 
animals  

• Count out natural 
objects  

• Go on a walk in the 
woods, collect 
sticks, stones etc. 

• What can your stick 
be? 

• Make a bird feeder  

• Make a menu for the 
Gruffalo 

• Write a picnic list  

• Make Gruffalo 
crumble! 

 


